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From: Ricke Newman [rickgnewman@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2003 12:44 PM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: Proposed Rule-Notice #4
To:TTB Rulemaking
Re: Notice # 4
I am a consumer of flavored malt beverages and I support the rule you have before 
you to limit the alcohol from flavors to no more than 0.5%.  I have been under 
the impression that these products contained alcohol that was derived from the 
same process as that of beer.  This may be my error but I believe that if you are 
calling a product a malt beverage than it should be a malt beverage.              
                                                                                I 
think this proposed rule will help eliminate confusion that many consumers, such 
a smyself have had about these products,  I urge you to adopt this proposal.  
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7 Haines Rd
Nottingham NH 03290
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